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MARINE BARRACKS 
U. S. Naval Jw~Ullition Depot Earle 

Red Bank, New Jersey 

From: Security Officer 
To: Public Works Officer 

MJ'Vtjfr 
5500 
24 October 1963 

Subj: New!ork Defense Area - NIKE-Battery NY-53-Earle, N.J.; Access 
to road at 

It is considered by this department that limited use of Normandy Road as 
requested would not create any significant security problems. The word, 
"limited ll , should, however, be emphasized. 

2. The problem involved is the traffic control problem. In the event 
that the property were sold to a or organization that would require 
extensive use of Normandy Road, a safety hazard involving ordnance ship­
ments p etc., would ensue. Furthermore, extensive use would increase the 
problem adequately patrolling Normandy Road from a security standpoint. 

3, It is recommended that the property be sold with the condition that 
the Depot continue to control the access portions of Normandy Road. 
control should extend to the issuance of passes only to persons vehicles 
that would regularly require use of the road. 




